
November-December 2020                        Founded  1885                                 Phone Number  610-373-3982 

Club Hours 
          Monday:           Closed      
          Tuesday:          Closed     
          Wednesday:     5:00-10pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Thursday:         5:00-11pm      (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Friday:               5:00-11pm     (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Saturday           5:00-10pm     (Kitchen opens 5:00) 
          Sunday          Closed    
 
 Reading Liederkranz 

President’s Message 
 
 

        

                                                     
 

German Singing and Sport Society OUR 135th ANNIVERSARY YEAR 

           CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

November and December events are listed. We are 
preparing the club as we go to press for inside activi-
ties, in compliance with CDC guidelines. Check the 
Website at www.readingliederkranz.com for up-
dates. Thank you for your support of our recent en-
tertainment and dining in the grove! Your continued 
cooperation and patience is greatly appreciated!  
 
 Bryn Weckel, Reading Liederkranz Newsletter Co-
ord. 
 
          If you would like to receive our weekly  
                e-mail blast, please sign up at  
      readingliederkranz.com/weekly-email-blast 
 

NOVEMBER 
Nov 4     German Language Class     6-7:00pm 
Nov 10    Board of Directors Meeting              6:30pm    
Nov 11    Veterans’ Dinner                 5-8:00pm 
Nov 11    Stammtisch Group                        6-7:00pm 
Nov 13    Kermit in the Haus                        6-9:00pm  
Nov 14    Music– By Request                       6-9:00pm 
Nov 20      Gen. Membership Mtg. and ELECTIONS       
     ~see information inside for times~ 
Nov 21    Music– Joe Kroboth Duo              6-9:00pm                   
Nov 22    Thanksgiving Dinner                   12-4:00pm 
Nov 25    Thirsty Thursday                         5-10:00pm 
Nov 25    Trivia Night                                   7-9:00pm 
Nov 26    Thanksgiving Potluck                  12-4:00pm  
Nov 27    Kermit in the Haus         6-9:00pm 
Nov 28     Music– Temple Ave.Swing Band 6-9:00pm 
         
                   See continued list next page - 

 

WOW! 
Our wedding feast. Celebration (Oktoberfest 
substitute this year) came off without a hitch 
and made a nice profit for our treasury. A hearty 
thank you to all the volunteers, officers, trustees 
and friends of the club who helped out. A spe-
cial shout out to our kitchen staff and those fan-
tastic dancers manning the chicken pit. 
 
This was definitely a shining star event in such 
an abbreviated year. Mark Hinkle is already 
planning a full event next year. As a side note 
Marks Hinkle was knighted by Prince Ludwig so 
when you see him you can call him Sir Mark or 
Sir Knight. 
 
This newsletter is the final one before the No-
vember election. The names and people run-
ning are listed in this newsletter. For those con-
cerned about crowds I will be recommending 
that we will have inside and outside voting area 
in the grove or from the comfort of your car. 
Watch for email blasts regarding the latter.  If 
there are no contested seats the Secretary will 
be authorized by the board to case one vote as 
done in the past. 
 
Again I enjoyed being your president this year 
and wish we could have done more. Still, the 
club is in decent financial condition. 
 

     Your President,  

    Mike Feeney 



DECEMBER 
Dec 2    German Language Class                  6-7:00pm 
Dec 4    GTV Edelweiss Christmas Party                   6– 10:00pm 
Dec 5 & 6   CHRISTKINDLMARKT                            10– 4:00pm 
Dec 8    Board of Directors Meeting                      6:30pm 
Dec 9    Stammtisch Group                                            6-7:00pm 
Dec 11  Kermit in the Haus                   6-9:00pm 
Dec 18   Music– Ken and Maria                                     6-9:00pm 
Dec 20   Christmas Dinner                                           12-4:00pm 
Dec 23   Thirsty Thursday                                            5-10:00pm 
Dec 24   Christmas Eve Potluck Dinner                       6-10:00pm 
Dec 30   Trivia Night                                                      7-9:00pm 
Dec 31   Silvester Ball (New Year’s Eve Party)            6-Midnight 
 
 
     
 
  

Dear Members, 
We are still looking for volunteers to help out, especially in the Kitchen. You can sign up online on the Read-
ing Liederkranz website or contact me at the numbers below. Also, other club volunteers might be calling you 
to help out. Ingrid Weil and Bryn Weckel have been helping out with calls. Thank you! 
 
Linda Allmendinger, Volunteer Coordinator    E-mail - lallmen505@aol.com.      Phone - 610-326-4455. 
Bryn Weckel—brynlen@aol.com 
Ingrid Weil– missingrid73@gmail.com 

Reading Liederkranz 2021 Membership Renewal 
 A reminder to all members that in order for your membership to remain current, your 2021 membership re-
newal is due no later than December 31, 2020.  We thank all of our members for promptly renewing their member-
ship.  You may renew your membership at any time at the club by filling out a Renewal Slip.  Please see a member of 
the staff or an officer to receive a renewal slip.  Members may also mail in their dues with the Renewal Slip below.  
We thank you for your continued membership and patronage of the club.  If you have already renewed your mem-
bership, please disregard this notice. 
 We again wish to thank all the members that donate to the annual Building Fund.  Your generosity pays for 
needed maintenance repairs at the club.  This past year the club has gotten new doors, a new pavilion for the chicken 
cooking area, parking lot, and tree work.  By utilizing volunteer labor whenever possible, we are able to stretch these 
dollars and accomplish many things.   We THANK every member who contributes to this fund. 

Mailing Address:  P. O. Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338 
Please mail your renewal to the attention of the Financial Secretary 

 
Please clip and return with your renewal payment of $25.00, made payable to the Reading Liederkranz 
 
 
Name(s) __________________________________________________________________________________   
 
Address _______________________________________ City _______________ State _____     Zip _________ 
 
Payment Amount _______________ 
 
Method of Payment:   Cash ________   Check No. ________   Credit Card Order _____ 
Credit Card payments accepted only at the club. 
 
I also wish to contribute to the Reading Liederkranz Building Fund.   
 
Suggested donation levels: $5    $10    $25    $50    $100    Other:  $   
Donor recognition occurs annually in the newsletter.   
You may also direct your donation to in memory of a loved one, or remain anonymous. 
 
Received by: ______________________________________________  Date: _________ 

  Condolences go out to the friends and f       
  family of      Marguerite Borst 
  who recently passed away.  Marguerite     
  was a past Secretary of the  Ladies’  
  Auxiliary and member of the RL Schol  
  arship Committee.  
 We also are sad to report the  
passing of long-time member  
                      Joseph Gross .    
Joe was a volunteer and member of the 
RL Chorus.  Both Marguerite            
            and  Joe will be missed. 

mailto:lallmen505@aol.com


LADIES 
AUXILIARY 

READING 
LIEDERKRANZ 
SINGERS 

GERMANIA 
SOCCER 

G.T.V. 
EDELWEISS 

DIVISION REPORTS 

The ladies held their second meeting since our pandemic rules outside at the Club. It is difficult to 

plan for these last two months of the year, until we see how all state and local requirements un-

fold. 

     Please check your weekly email blasts that are sent to members every Tuesday morning.  If 

you are not signed up for “This Week at the LK”, please register on our website.   We are expect-

ing, at this writing, to hold our annual Christmas cookie sale on Friday, December 18th, with 

packaging them no later than 5 pm that evening.  Donations are greatly appreciated.  We all wish, 

hope, and pray that our members are staying safe, and that we will see you all soon. We are hop-

ing to host our Children’s Christmas Party on Saturday, December 12th, but details are not avail-

able yet (perhaps held outside, undecided now, check weekly).  We are also waiting to hear how 

the Liederkranz Christkindlmarkt will be staged, and we will try to support our Club with a table 

as usual. Watch weekly for those details.  Our next meeting date will tentatively be Friday, 

November 20th, the third Friday of the month at 7 p.m., due to the 4th Friday being the 

Thanksgiving holiday weekend.  Please stay tuned for any possible change in meeting times. 

Happy holidays and stay safe!  

Eagle Mt. home is proud of the work being done by its volunteers and the improve-

ments that we’ve accomplished already. Since we will probably not be inside until 

at least October, it is our hope that members will continue to support us with their 

donations and participation in our club events.  

Eagle Mt. Home, a strong supporter of the Reading Liederkranz, is asking you to 

consider a donation to the Reading Liederkranz for building and general ex-

penses, or as a memorial to a loved one. You may want to consider a donation to 

the club in honor of Karl “Fritz” Allmendinger who is being honored this year as 

“President Emeritus” for all his years of service and dedication to the club 

The Singers are still socially distancing by not seeing each other and not 

singing! We hope we will be able to get together soon. Please note that our 

Christmas Concert at St. John’s in Reading will not be happening this year. 

We do hope to see you at Club events like Christkindlmarkt and dinners. 

Until then, enjoy the holidays and keep a song in your heart! 

Germania Over-40 and Eastern PA Amateur Soccer League is again having 
a successful and good competitive year.  Even though COVID-19 is affect-
ing all other sports, and at all levels, our league has been successful at 
playing all of its games to this point, with limited fans and good sportsman-
ship. In the rest of the worls, soccer has continued to being played on all 
levels. Most of the games are without fans in attendance, but are still en-
joyed on television and cable. The number of choices this year has been 
better than any other year. It is a good diversion for true soccer fans. 

    EAGLES’   
    MT. HOME 

Hello GTV fans! Well, due to the ongoing Covid which everyone is aware 

of, we haven't been having much of a year with dancing. We will be finish-

ing out the year the same. As we start to reopen in the different phases, we 

would like to remind everyone to help support the Reading Liederkranz in 

any and every way shape or form.  Go on up for a meal, volunteer to help 

out etc.... 

At this time we would also like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving, 

Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year. 



WILLKOMMEN 

 NEW MEMBERS OF THE READING LIEDERKRANZ 
                AS OF AUGUST– SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

 Bill Allison   Heidi Foster   Stanley Lentz   Donald Shellenberger 

   Andrew Ambort  Deborah Garlicki  Lillian Lesko   Kristy Slimmer 

   Lisa Bailey   Cynthia Garrett  Robert Lesko   Rhea Smith 

   Matt Bailey   Robert Garrett  Abigail Lorah  Amy Sottosanti 

   Brian Bauer  Lucinda Glinn  Ellen Lutz   Ralph Sporay 

   Jenny Bauer  Matthew Glinn  Tom Lutz   Michael Steltz 

   Joel Bieler   Louise Goss   Barbara Matkowski  Laverne Stevens 

   Joe Blasiol   Amy Goumiak  Peter Matkowski  Marc Strain 

   Elwood Broad   James Goumiak  Mark McClelland  Richard Sturz 

   Carol Bruckart  Nathan Grayek  Linda Meents   Vicky Tavella 

   Beth Burlile   JoAnn Gruber  Michele Morrison  Pat Viola 

   Larry Burlile  Scott Gruber   Faith Moyer   Bill Vogt 

   Joseph Cacchione  Rece Harman   Robert L. Moyer  Brian Wanner 

   Diane Cahill  Erica Harner   Rita Mueller   Tina Wanner 

   Mark Deebel  William Harner  Emily Nix   Brigitte Weinsteiger 

   David Deihm  Jocelyn Hill   Suzanne Nuss-Kochard Craig Weisman 

   Jennifer Dillon  Mariann Horan  Jack Peel   Karen Weisman 

   John Dillon   Duane Hovorka  Christopher Pettine  Ramona Wolf 

   Athena Dissinger  Nick Hummel   Doris Pickerd   Robert Wolf 

   Andrew Dobroskey  Sean Kochard  Joseph Pickerd  Keith Woodford 

   David Drezek  Herwin Koehler  John Russell   Sheila Woodford 

   David Drupp  Kelly Koehler   Deb Rutter   Michael Zinn 

   Tobie Drupp  Andrew Kurtos  Joe Seltzer III  Nancy Zinn 

    David Etter  Carolyn Lagler  Diane Shalter 

   Michelle Etter  William Lagler  Christine Shellenberger 

   
         
 

 

 Joe & Joann Marnell       9/21 
 Ginny Stricek                                                 11/21 
 Barry & Cherylene Shollenberger                11/21 
 Bob & Nini Zoppel       11/21 
 Dieter Czerny                                                  11/21 
 
Our stuffing date for the next bimonthly newsletter 
(January- February) is Wednesday, December 16  at 9AM. 
           All are welcome!  
                         Questions?? 
                          Contact Bryn Weckel at   
        610-926-3731  or e-mail:  brynlen@aol.com 
 

Oscar & Angela Smith                   11/20 
Peter & Eloise Schmelzer                        1/21 
Gerald & Janet Trate                      1/21 
Eleanor Kurtz                       3/21 
Linda Bordic                                   3/21 
Fay Yentsch                                              4/21 
Brenda Dugan                                           5/21 
Fritz & Linda Allmendinger                      5/21 
Joel & Melissa Strohecker                       6/21 
Jeff & Judi Eshelman                               6/21 
Len & Bryn Weckel                      6/21 
Susan Shuler                                             9/21 
Rosemary Barker                                      9/21 

NEWSLETTER PATRONS 
For $20 a year you can be listed as a Patron in our newsletter and help defray printing costs.  
Donations can be sent to the club C/O Bryn Weckel.  The address is PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-
4338. Be sure to write “Newsletter Patron” on the envelope. 



   GROUNDS CLEANUP 
 

Are you looking to increase your daily exercise, get outside into healthy 
fresh air...all while remaining safe and socially distanced with outdoor 
work...please contact the Grounds Trustee.  No experience neces-

sary. There is a lot of work to be done...and we NEED your help.  Projects can be tai-
lored to match your individual or family comfort level during the declared state 
health emergency. Please consider helping YOUR club!  Thank you.  

      TRAVEL NEWS from our Club’s Travel Coordinator, Cherylene Shollenberger 

 

     Boscovs Travel Center has helped me to present our next trip (fingers crossed for an end 

to this pandemic), which is a Western Mediterranean Cruise, departing from Barcelona, 

for August 16-28, 2021, with ports in Spain, France, and Italy.  We are being optimistic that 

this trip will take place, but we will monitor the world situation and safety protocols as time 

goes on and act appropriately to keep all of our travelers safe, even if this means postponing 

this cruise until 2022.  No one can make this final decision yet.  With this being said, we 

have 24 travelers already registered at this writing. Thank you for your support.  Updates 

will be given periodically in our email blasts.  Please use the link below,  to see the com-

plete travel brochure, for all details.  You may call or visit Boscovs Travel Center, 610-779-

8640 to register and deposit.  Also, feel free to contact Cherylene with any questions, 

at sholley3@aol.com.  

 Every year the Scholarship Committee awards two $1000 scholarships to two  children or 
grandchildren of Reading Liederkranz members, finishing their high school year. The appli-
cation form is on the website along with the rules for submittal. We are always appreciative 

of donations for this project. This is true more than ever this year, when other 
forms of fundraising were not able to occur due to the pandemic. If you would like 
to consider a donation to the Scholarship Committee, you can mail a check, care 
of Scholarship Committee, to:    

Danke!          The Reading Liederkranz, PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338 

mailto:sholley3@aol.com


            

                  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 VETERAN’S APPRECIATION DINNER                           
   Wednesday, November 11, 2020 
          Thank you for your service!  
         All current and retired members of our Armed Forces are  
  invited to a  free dinner of the Chef’s choice 
      (Free meal is for the veteran only– guests purchase their own) 

     Doors open at 5:00 PM.  Dinner 5-7       
                                             Reservations are needed.  
          Call 610-373-3982 or register online and let us know you are coming.  
     Military identification required 

 

Dear Fellow Members, 
   On behalf of your board, I will first thank all of you, especially those who have been able to volun-
teer both time and talent, during these very difficult times. Secondly, and equally important, those of 
you who have continued to support the Club, even while not being able to enjoy it, due to the diffi-
culties resulting from the Pandemic. 
   The Club has managed to provide some degree of enjoyment, while maintaining compliance with 
the current restrictions presented by the Pandemic during these months as a result of the beautiful 
outdoor facilities it provides. Also during this time, although unable to use the indoor facilities, many 
volunteers tirelessly carried on the task of maintaining and revitalizing the Club. The Stammtisch 
continues to be under construction but much progress has been made. The outside bar has been 
renovated including a facelift and updating of the draft delivery system. The following is from the 
October 13

th
 e-mail blast and contains important necessary information about our indoor dining pol-

icy .  
 
Due to recent modifications, in the Covid-19 Restrictions and the fact that we are in compliance with the Self-
Certification Process requirements, the indoor facility may be opened up to 50% capacity. Please note, the 
following procedures will still be in place, in order for us to ensure Social Distancing and remain in opera-
tion:      

It is suggested that all members make reservation in advance.  Reservations may either be by phone or 
through the website, this way we may ensure we are maintaining the 50% requirement. Once at ca-
pacity we are not permitted to allow others to enter until others depart.  

We will be providing additional seating in the bar area as we are currently not permitted to seat any-
one at the bar. Reservations in this area are not required but are limited to 20 occupants.  

Food must be ordered during the consumption of alcohol. Last call will be at 9:45pm as the bar 
closes at 10:00pm. The Club will close at 11:00pm. 

You will be required to wear a face mask when entering the Club, as you are seated and whenever you 
leave your table. Entering the Club will be through the rear entrance, either by way of the ramp 
nearest the rear entrance to the kitchen or by way of the stairs nearest the secondary parking lot. 

You will be asked to provide your name and a phone number for contact purpose only, should there be 
the need. 

You will be asked to make use of hand-sanitizer when entering and leaving. You will be Escorted to 
your table. 

Servers and staff will be gloved and masked during your dining experience. They will also be clear-
ing and sanitizing tables and chairs after your visit. 

We ask that all members be considerate of one another by observing Social Distancing, Masking 
as is required, and allowing one another to enjoy the Club by keeping to our Seating Arrange-
ment. 

 
   Thank you again for all of your patience and perseverance. 
 
                                                             ~ Mark Gotthelf, 2nd Vice-President 

 



                               This event is tentatively scheduled.  
Please refer to the website and email blasts for                                                    
       current information.   
             CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY 
      Saturday, December 12, 2020    10:00 AM 

 
Open to children and grandchildren 
of Reading Liederkranz members 

Ages 10 and under 
 

You must register to attend! Registration deadline December 4 
 

                          Call Linda Ohlinger to register children:  610-929– 8428 

           “You mean I have to make my own cookies this year??” 
                                      (overheard by Bryn Weckel!) 
The Ladies Auxiliary will not be having their annual Christmas 
Cookie sale this year due to COVID-19 restrictions. We hope we 
will be able to return next year with this popular fundraiser!  



     Holiday Season Dinners  
Please note all dinners below are by reservation only. Call the club at  
610-373-3982 or reserve online at www.readingliederkranz.com.  
We will be serving from a buffet line following all CDC Guidelines. Masks 
will be required while you are in line. 
Prices for Thanksgiving and Christmas dinners: 
Members:  $25 (tax included)  
Non-Members :  $30 (tax included)  
Children 5-12 :  $10 (tax included),   Children under 5– free. 
 

Thanksgiving  Dinner  Sunday, November 22 
Doors open at noon, Dinner will start at 12:30 
Featuring Turkey or Ham plus all the trimmings! 
  Also includes salad, soup, and dessert  
                       

Christmas Dinner      Sunday. December 20 
Doors open at noon, Dinner will start  at 12:30 
Featuring Turkey or Ham plus all the trimmings! 
      Also includes salad, soup, and dessert  

                    
 

     New Year’s Eve        Thursday, December 31 
          Doors open at 6:00pm      
             Happy Hour  6-7:00pm (House Wine and beer, soda)  
        Includes hors d’oeuvres 
            Hot Buffet featuring German and non-German Entrees 
                A variety of sides including soup, salad, and desserts 
        Music by the After All Band 
 Cost tax included:   Members- $45  Non-Members- $50                 
      Also includes noisemakers and Midnight Toast   

 
The Reading Liederkranz reserves the right to make changes to the menus and cost.  Please check 
the website at www.readingliederkranz.com or weekly email blasts for updates and any changes be-
fore you make your reservation. We may still be limited in our seating capacity per CDC and state 

COVID guidelines. Your cooperation is appreciated!      Thank you! 



  FRIDAY AND SATURDAY MUSIC AND DINNER 

          Clubhouse opens at 5:00 

          Kitchen opens at 5:30 

 Cover charge and Music Times as listed 
                       More information at www.readingliederkranz.com 

 

Friday, November 6—Alpenlaenders Trio 

Music 6-9 pm    $5 Cover Members and Guests 

 
               
       

Saturday, November 14—By Request 

 Music 6-9 pm    $5 Cover   Members and Guests 

       
           Friday, November 13—Kermit 

              Music 6-9 pm      No Cover Charge 

 

Saturday, November 21—Joe Kroboth 

Music 6-9 pm    $5 Cover Members and Guests 
 

                Friday, November 27—Kermit 

                          Music 6-9 pm      No Cover Charge 

 November 28-  Temple Ave. Swing Band 

Music 6-9 pm      $5 Cover  Members and Guests 

      
        Friday, December 11—Kermit 
                                                  Music 6-9 pm      No 

Cover Charge  
Friday, December 18—Ken and Maria 

Music 6-9 pm    $5 Cover   Members and Guests  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Please remember all events are sub-
ject to change due to COVID-19 
guidelines from the state. We appre-
ciate your cooperation in trying to 
provide you with quality entertain-
ment and enjoyable experiences. 
Please refer to the website and e-
mail blasts for current or updated in-
formation regarding our music!  

Open Dates: 
November 7 
December 4 & 5 Private parties 
December 12 
December 19 
 



        ELECTION OF OFFICERS INFORMATION 

                   Friday, November 20 

         Please read important information below! 

                   
   FOLLOWING IS THE SLATE OF NOMINEES FOR 2021 
 
According to our By-Laws, the slate of Officer Nominees with changes and/or deletions must be 

printed in the November newsletter. The Nomination Committee is Joe Pettyjohn, Chair, Joan 

Yoder and Mike Borst.  

       Only members with 18 or more months of continuous membership may vote.  

 
President     Mike Feeney 
     Jon Linton 
 
1st VP      Jeff Bryan 
2nd VP     Mark Gotthelf 
3rd VP     Ingrid Weil 
 
Financial Secretary    Michael Miller 
     Charlie Miller 
 
Treasurer     Dieter Czerny 
 
Recording Secretary   Suzanne Miller 
       
        All Trustees will be serving the second of a two year term so do not need to be elected. 
 
 
 

Reading Liederkranz 2020 Election Safe Voting Process 
 
The election will be held on Friday, 20 November 2020, at the club, with times as follows: 
The Board of Directors will call to order the general election meeting and open voting 
before going into recess Friday morning. 
In person, drive through voting, front parking lot, will be held from 11:00 am until 5:00 
pm.  Members of the Election Committee will be on hand to assist you with contactless 
voting from the safety of your car.   
In person, outdoor, voting will take place from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. in the grove.   
The Board of Directors will reconvene at 7:00 p.m.  A final call will be made for anyone 
to vote that has not yet voted. 
The Election Committee will be excused to count the ballots at such time as the final call 
for voting has been satisfied. 
The Election Committee will return to the meeting to announce the election results.   
 

  The club will be open as usual for dining and refreshment. 
 

 



      

 

 

 

         

        Germania  Soccer   
           Since 1926 
                                                                                                                           
     Over-40                                  
     Over– 50    
 
      Affiliated with         

   EPSA, USASA,  
and US SOCCER                

  
              Pres.– Len Weckel 
         Secretary-  Bryn Weckel                          
          Treasurer– Carin Stunz 

      ERNST LICHT 
Embroidery and Imports, Inc.  

347 Main Street 
Oley, PA 19547 USA 

     610/987-3298 ~   Fax: 610/987-6007 
  
 E-mail:  office@ernstlicht.com      www.ernstlicht.com      
 Mon– Fri  9-5pm                   
 Saturday 10-2pm                   Ernst Licht, Owner  

     THIRSTY THURSDAYS 
                 
         EVERY 4TH THURSDAY OF THE MONTH  
      FREE BEER SAMPLING 
 
            November and December Breweries TBD
             
        CHANCES TO WIN BREWERY PRIZES 

      DON’T FORGET EVERY THURSDAY :  
 
DINKE LACKER  DRAFT BEER IS ONLY $3.00 WITH 
THE PURCHASE OF A MEAL OR A DOZEN WINGS ! 
 

 

 GENERAL HANDYMAN 
 Painting,  

 light carpentry,  

 Plumbing fixtures, 

 Power washing,  

 Gutter  installation, 
cleaning, and repairs.  

Call for estimates on your 
home repair needs.    

Jeff Seitz 484-706-2398 
         RL member 

 Florist 

 Temple        
     Greenhouses 

      Specializing in plants  

           and silk flowers 

       4821 Eighth Avenue 
           Temple, PA 19560      

                 610-921-0791  

  GERMANIA 

   THIS SPACE AVAILABLE 
 
Contact brynlen@aol.com for advertising   
 information including rates. 
 
  

   Stammtisch 
 
The meeting days for Stammtisch (German Conversa-
tion Group) are the second Wednesday of each month, 
and the time is 6:00-7:00.   
We hope you will decide to come and have 
dinner and be a part of this fun group! The 
Stammtisch dates are listed in the calendar. 
             All are Welcome! 

 



Shillington Farmer’s Market, 10 S. Summit Ave., Shillington                 

 610-777-3919                       Th-Fr  7-7 & Sat 7-4 

                 

 

 

   SELF- 
   STORAGE          
   UNITS   &  
   GARAGES                
  AVAILABLE 
 
    EXETER/
 BIRDSBORO 
CALL FRANK KELLEY 

CLUB MEMBER 
      610-781-9211  

      ST. JOHN’S  
      LUTHERAN                 
       CHURCH 

521 WALNUT ST. 
Reading, PA 19601 

 

German Services at         
       11:15am 

 First Sunday of every month 
     Weekly English Services at   
       10:00 am 
 Visitors are always welcome! 

   “Kommt, es ist alles bereit!”   
Rev. Sonja Ware 

Services Center 
633 Court St. 

Reading 

Phone: 610.478.6136     Ex. 4 
kbarnhardt@countyofberks.com 
     www.countyofberks.com 
 

 

COMMERCIAL  
AND INDUSTRIAL 
DISPOSAL  
SERVICE 

              Lawley’s 
Disposal and Container 
 Service, Inc 
PO Box 778 
Leesport, PA 19533        
610-916-5999 
 

“Your Cans Are in Good Hands” 

  
www.Lawleysdisposal.com 

      

Kevin S. Barnhardt   
County Commissioner 
County of Berks, PA 

                    

 

 

 

                              

MAIR’S 
Continental Motors, LTD 

             Specializing in repairs on German vehicles,  
                              Volvos and Subarus 

We Buy, Sell, Trade, and Tow all Vehicles! 
610-779-3555 

1455 Friedensburg Rd., Reading 
www.germanmotors.org 

 

     From President Mike Feeney and  
              Feeney Funeral Home 



 

 
 
  
               

 
                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING 

 
SMALL AD   $75/YEAR 

 

MEDIUM AD  $150/YEAR 

 

LARGE AD $300/YEAR 

Compliments of 
               ATTORNEY 
 ROBERT D. KATZENMOYER 
   Serving All of your Legal Needs 

                 
        2309 Perkiomen Ave., Reading 
                 610-451-9267 

                           Pennside Distributors 
               800 N. 25th St.   610-779-4120    
                          Reading, PA 19606                                                                                                                                                  
 Domestic, imported, and micro beers   
                     Premium cigars- great prices 
                           ~walk-in humidor~ 
            Pa lottery      fresh roasted peanuts 
 Where there’s never a charge for cold beer ! 
 

Sam and Carin stunz    -    co-owners 

   

You can listen to any of Dave Kline’s award-winning weekly radio 

shows and podcasts on-demand at www.mountainfolk.com 

 

There you’ll find options to listen and/or download shows for your 

enjoyment.  The shows include “Happiness”, a two-hour, weekly 

polka, volksleid, alpine and world music show; “Mountain Folk”, 

a one-hour, weekly show devoted to bluegrass, folk, old-time, 

mountain and outdoor-themed music; “Come On In My Kitchen”, a one-hour, weekly 

show presenting blues music and all of its derivatives; and “The Big Three-O!”, a one-

hour or more, ten-part series featuring music, history and interviews regarding the 30 

years of The Berks Jazz Fest. 

http://www.mountainfolk.com/


    Reading Liederkranz 
“Wo man singt da lass dich ruhig nieder; böse Menschen haben keine Lieder.” 

Website:  www.readingliederkranz.com                E-mail:   info@readingliederkranz.com   
Rentals:   rentals@readingliederkranz.com          Membership:  membership@readingliederkranz.com  
                      Mailing Address:  Reading Liederkranz, PO Box 4338, Reading, PA 19606-4338  

CLUB ORGANIZATION MEETING DATES & TIMES 

Ladies Auxiliary:   4th Friday of month at 7:00 pm—2nd floor 

Germania Soccer:     Annual Meeting—January 
Liederkranz Singers: Every Sunday 6-8 pm except when there 
is Brunch (then at 3 pm) 

G.T.V. Edelweiss Schuhplattlers:    Every Friday at 8 pm 

except no practice 3rd Friday of the month; Meeting 4th Thurs-
day at 8 pm 

Scholarship Committee: First Thursday of every month at 

7:00pm-  2nd floor 

Please participate in your particular division. If you do 
not belong to one and would like to  join, contact any offi-
cer for further information. 

                       

 Make the READING LIEDERKRANZ  

             Your Birthday Destination! 

   Members are welcome to raise a glass and enjoy a birthday drink on us. Celebrate your birthday    

   at the club and receive a complimentary drink, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday evening. If your  

   birthday falls on a Saturday through Tuesday, collect your birthday drink on the Wednesday  

   that immediately follows. A valid photo ID is required to collect your birthday drink.  

   

Achtung Members! 
Get online and support the Club by liking us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and much more! Share or tweet our posts! Tell 
your friends about us, or better yet, bring them up to the Clubhaus as Guests! All of the above items are simple and easy to 
use but helps the Reading Liederkranz tremendously! 
We are also looking for photos, documents, stories, and much more to help share with fellow members. Please start to send 
these items along with a description to info@readingliederkranz.com and we will add them to our website. 
By the way! Keep checking out our website. We are bringing more updates, member items, club information and more to the 
website. Please feel free to send any ideas or suggestions along with any general club questions to 
info@readingliederkranz.com.  
Thank you, 

Rick Dillinger, Trustee at Large 

                   NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS  AND GUESTS 
 

                              ALL GUESTS must be  
                              accompanied by a member  
                  and MUST SIGN  THE GUEST BOOK.  
Guests are allowed three visits as a guest and af-
ter that must become members.  Also, please 
note that ONLY MEMBERS may purchase alco-
holic beverages. 
  

 

 

          OUR FIVE DIVISIONS ARE: 
LIEDERKRANZ SINGERS        G.T.V. EDELWEISS SCHUHPLATTLERS 
   GERMANIA SOCCER                  LADIES’ AUXILIARY                    EAGLES’ MOUNTAIN HOME 

Kermit is “In the Haus” 
Every 2nd, 4th,  and 
5th Fridays of the 
month from 6-9pm. 
 

mailto:info@readingliederkranz.com
mailto:info@readingliederkranz.com

